
 

 

January 16, 2024 
 

ALERT REGARDING COMMISSION RULEMAKING 
 
 
The Oklahoma Workers’ Compensation Commission is considering amendments to its permanent 
administrative rules. A copy of the Commission’s draft proposed rules, notices of rulemaking intent, 
and rule impact statements are available to view on the Commission’s website at: 
https://www.ok.gov/wcc/Legal/Governing_Documents/index.html. 
Rules changes are summarized in the respective Notices of Rulemaking Intent found on the same web 
page. 
 
If you would like to submit comments to the Commission regarding the draft proposed rules, you may 
email them to rules@wcc.ok.gov on or before 5:00 p.m. Wednesday, February 21, 2024. A public 
hearing will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, February 22, 2024, in the Commission En Banc 
Courtroom on the 1st floor of the Denver N. Davison Building, Oklahoma City, OK. Interested parties 
must sign in at the door.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Commission’s rulemaking process.  
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